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VIA EMAIL                  June 2, 2023 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
REQUEST FOR BIDS    

R-178864 

VACUUM STREET SWEEPER 

 

Bidders are hereby notified that subject Request for Bids is modified with the following lines being added to 

the Bid. 

  
 

 

DIAGNOSTIC, REPAIR & PARTS:      

NOTE *****If the Engine provided is not a Cummins, the Transmission 

being proposed is not an Allison, and the air brake System is not Bendix the 

following will need to be provided. (No Exceptions) :Lines A-C 

    

A. The awarded vendor shall provide a three (3) year manufacturers Web-based 

diagnostic, repair, and parts subscription including truck chassis and engine. 
    

B. Diagnostic and repair information for transmission, air-brake system, and other 

installed components shall be Web-based or PC based software. 
    

C. One (1) complete set of factory diagnostic and repair vehicle interface 

software, to include all necessary cabling and connections for a laptop computer 

or a hand-held device shall be supplied. 

    

D. Sweeper unit: Any diagnostic cabling and connections for a laptop computer or 

a hand-held device shall be supplied. Along with interface software for the 

Sweeper accessory unit shall be provided with a one-year subscription.     

 

 

 

 

NO OTHER CHANGES. ALL OTHER DATA REMAINS IN EFFECT. 

 

 

 

PHILIP D. MURPHY 
GOVERNOR 

 
SHEILA Y. OLIVER 

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR 

DIANE GUTIERREZ-SCACCETTI, Chair 
ULISES E. DIAZ, Vice Chair 
MICHAEL R. DuPONT, Treasurer 
RONALD GRAVINO, Commissioner 
JOHN D. MINELLA, Commissioner 
RAPHAEL SALERMO, Commissioner 
FRANCISCO MALDONADO, Commissioner 
JOHN M. KELLER, Executive Director 



 

 

Bidders must include Addendum No. 1 in bid submission and acknowledge receipt of Addendum in writing at 

opening of bids. Failure to acknowledge receipt of Addendum may be considered as grounds for rejection of bid 

by the Authority. 

     

            Very truly yours, 

  

     
Janet Rzepka, Director 

            PMM Department 
 

 Website address http://www.njta.com/ 


